
COUNCIL 
13 December 2023 

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
Recommendations to Council made at the meeting of the Governance Committee  
held on 27 November 2023 
 
 
Polling Places and Polling Districts Review 
 
The report details the outcome of the review of polling districts and polling places that was 
required to be completed by 31 January 2025. 
 
A consultation has been undertaken and it is recommended that four of the current polling 
places be changed. It is also recommended that the polling districts within Cowfold, 
Shermanbury and West Grinstead be renamed following the Parliamentary Boundary Review. 
Details of all of the proposed changes are set out in Appendix 1 to the report and details of the 
consultation responses are set out in Appendix 2 to the report. 
 

RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL 
 
To approve the revised schedule of polling districts and polling places, as set out in 
Appendix 1 to the report, for all elections. 
 
REASON  
 
(i) To ensure that polling districts, polling places and polling stations are relevant and fit 

for purpose.      
 

(ii) To ensure statutory compliance.   


